
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – October 3, 2011 
 

Present:    Richard Bielefield, Margo Connors, John Strasser    

                 Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:     Ned Wilson 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Selectmen will not meet on October 10, 2011 in observance of the Columbus Day 

Holiday. 

 

The Selectmen will not meet on November 7, 2011. 

 

NED WILSON met with the board to ask about a special exception for his property 

located on Route 117.  The board advised Mr. Wilson to discuss the use with Mike Hern, 

Chairman of the Board of Adjustment. 

 

The Selectmen denied a zoning permit for Tim Egan, Map 210, Lot 3.25 as a variance is 

required to meet the zoning ordinance. 

 

Mr. Strasser and Ms. Connors will interview the candidates for the Grounds and 

Maintenance position in the next two weeks. 

 

The Selectmen would like to have the streetlight on the pole on the west side of the 

building removed and replaced with motion detecting lights to save money. 

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to accept the minutes of September 26, 2011 seconded 

by MR. STRASSER, the motion was approved unanimously. 

 

The next regular scheduled meeting will be on Monday, October 17, 2011 at the Carolina 

Crapo Building at 5:30 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 

 
 

 

 

 


